
Mr. & Mrs. Haydon have lived on Bartlett Crescent since 1977. They are against this 
proposed sidewalk. They don’t want to see many beautiful trees cut down on their quiet 
crescent. The number of cars is minimal. No one on their small street wants a sidewalk. 
 
On behalf of Mr. & Mrs. Haydon, 
 
Paul Van Meerbergen, 
Councillor, Ward 10 
 


